
 

Welcome back for the final half term. The children in Key Stage 1 

worked very hard last half term. As the weather is getting warmer, 

the children can bring in water bottles to have in the classroom. They 

need to have a sports cap and only contain water. 

 

Homework 

A huge well done to all the children who are completing the daily 

Maths homework on Google Classroom. It is clear that the children 

are enjoying using Google Classroom and are becoming more confident. 

Please continue to support your child completing the homework set. 

Please read with your child every night and don’t forget to sign your 

child’s book. Your child will continue to have spellings to learn each 

week.  

 
 

Year 1 

Last half term the children enjoyed their topic ‘Feet, 

paws and claws’ and found out all about the different 

animal groups in their science lessons. They also 

learned about road safety and recycling during 

Learning For Life. 

 

This half term the children will be taught the key skills in Reading, 

Writing and Maths and take part in weekly PE, Metacognition and 

Learning For Life lessons. As part of the wider curriculum the 

children will be learning about plants in Science, investigating weather 

patterns in Geography and creating seaside snacks in DT. 

 

 



Year 2 

Last half term the children enjoyed their topic ‘How 

does your garden grow?’ They learned about plants 

during their science lessons and enjoyed planting 

seeds. As part of the Learning For Life the children 

were challenged to work together to create a 

garden area on the KS1 playground. The children 

chose the flowers and plants they wanted, planted 

them and will continue to look after the garden. 

This half term the children will be taught the key skills in Reading, 

Writing and Maths and take part in weekly PE, Metacognition and 

Learning For Life lessons.  As part of the wider curriculum the 

children will be learning about habitats in Science. They will compare 

the habitats of Africa and Antarctica. The children will also be 

comparing Antarctica and High Wycombe as part of their Geography 

lessons. In DT the children will be cooking and creating picnic foods. 

 

 

Trips 

 

This half term we are hoping to take the Year 1 

children to Cliveden to explore the gardens and 

woodlands. The cost of the trip is £10. Please pay 

using Parent Pay by Monday 21st June.  

 

We are also hoping to take the Year 2 children to 

Whipsnade Zoo so they can see the animals they 

will be learning about in their Science lessons. The 

cost of the trip is £15. Please pay using Parent Pay 

by Thursday 8th July.  

 

Although the payment for the trips is voluntary, if the school does 

not receive enough money, the trips will have to be cancelled. 


